MICT ADVISORY

Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner Advisory

6/18/2022

ADVISORY NO. 2022-1770

Dear Valued Customers,

Please be informed that BOC, BFAR, and BPI have committed to support processing of your reefer imports today, June 18, and tomorrow, June 19. BAI, unfortunately, has yet to respond.

Kindly advise your brokers, forwarders and trucking partners as well so they can continue the processing of your reefer pullout this entire weekend.

Our monitoring and coordination with these government stakeholders are still ongoing and we will advise once more should DEA be open again next Sunday. Kindly standby for further announcements.

Thank you,

MICT Management